
MoH warns against counterfeit cancer drug 

The Ministry of Health has warned that smuggled and unregistered packs of the cancer drug 
Zytiga have made their way into the Egyptian market. The ministry said there are obvious 
packaging differences between the counterfeit and the original medications, including the 
printed price and the MoH registration number of 2018/32879 printed the on original packages. 

 


